

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

20th September 2019

Dear parents/carers,

This year we are taking part in the BDAT Primary Prom on Monday 9th December. The event will take place in St George's Hall, Bradford and will involve children attending an afternoon rehearsal and evening performance. We will take children there, ticket/s will be available for yourselves nearer the time, at a very small cost, and children will need collecting from this venue at around 8.30pm.

We want to showcase a Wycliffe Choir and invite your child to express their interest in taking part in this event. The concert will showcase songs written by some of our school children sung in groups with other children from BDAT schools. We will perform a choir piece all by ourselves! Children will need a packed lunch and tea on the day itself but full details will be given nearer the time to those children who are selected.

In order to rehearse for the concert, we are asking for you to commit your child to attending four after school rehearsal sessions on Thursday 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th November between 3:15pm and 4:15pm. The sessions will be run by myself. Please also be aware that this event takes place the day before our own Christmas Service which will be held during the evening of Tuesday 10th December so if your child might struggle with two evening events this needs to be taken into consideration.

Please sign below if your child wishes to take part in this exciting event.

Yours faithfully,	
Kathryn Wills	
Deputy Head	
Wycliffe CE Primary School	

BDAT Primary Prom Monday 9 th December
My child is interested in joining the Schools' Prom Choir.
Name of child:
Class:
I understand that they must attend all four rehearsals and I will be able to collect them from the venue @ 8:30pm on the 9 th December.
Parent Signature:



SCHOOL GAIVIES SILVER